
NCARC Public Safety Events Cancelled

for Health and Safety due to COVID-19


NCARC normally provides safety communications every year for the Rotary Club and the Big 
Brothers/Sisters organizations. Due to the Coronavirus and out of regard for everyones health 
and safety, gathering in groups during this time period will be questionable and therefore the 
events have been postponed for everyone’s safety.

 

Rotary Club Bicycle Challenge and the Big Brothers/Sister bicycle events scheduled for June 
13th have been postponed due to the Coronavirus. They hope meeting conditions will change 
by September to reschedule the events.


The Gold Country Trails Council has also cancelled their fund raising event at Skillman horse 
camp scheduled for June 6th.


